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Working Group on OAS Program Review
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions to the Organization and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group on OAS Program Review, is pleased to inform delegations that the informal meeting of the Working Group scheduled for tomorrow, November 12, 2009, has been canceled, in order to allow sufficient time to put together all necessary documentation.  The next Working Group meeting will be the formal meeting scheduled for November 17, 2009, at 2:30 p.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room.  The order of business for that meeting will be distributed shortly.



� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP23265E04�














